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TRUE THE VOTE COMMENTS ON KONNECH’S 
DISMISSAL OF DEFAMATION LITIGATION

HOUSTON, TX – Yesterday, Konnech dismissed all pending defamation and unlawful 

computer access litigation against True the Vote, Inc, Catherine Engelbrecht, and 

Gregg Phillips in U.S. District Court for the Southern District of Texas. The case number 

is 4:22-cv-03096.

True the Vote issued this comment: “Konnech’s litigation was meritless and intended to 

harass this organization. They have failed. We are evaluating our options with regard to 

holding them accountable for their unwarranted actions. We believe Konnech dismissed 

its lawsuit because it saw that it would lose.”

True the Vote founder Catherine Engelbrecht said of the dismissal, “Konnech’s aggres-

sive litigation to shut down all conversation about their activities resulted in the wrong-

ful imprisonment of Gregg Phillips and me. It required the intervention of a higher court 

to release us. We are more dedicated than ever to our mission of fostering a public 

conversation about voting integrity.”

Gregg Phillips said, “This was an unfounded defamation and unlawful computer access 

case that saw us strip searched and placed in solitary confinement. While it is encour-

aging to see progress being made, the serious issues surrounding the spread of 

misinformation, improper detainment, and judicial misconduct cannot be overlooked. 

Our commitment to seeking justice remains steadfast.”

For questions please contact Brian Glicklich (Brian@DigitalStrategyLtd.com) 
or Katie Breen (Katie@Digitalstrategyltd.com)




